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October 17 , 1949 

Dear Mr . Ford: 

Thank you very much for 
your letter of October 13th. The 
dreadful truth is that on that day 
I shall be in Washington , D .C. 
HOVrnver, I hope to attend. one of 
your meetings sometime later on, if 
you will invite me . 

Sincerely yours , 

(Very [.~V~n::: :: 
Mr . Allyn K. Ford 
100 North 7th Street 
:Minneapolis 3, Minnesota 




